
Saturday, March 25 - Covenant Classical                          
 Invitational - Varsity Track Meet 

Monday, March 27 - 3:00p JH Track Meet       

 @ Peaster Relays (Weatherford) 

Tuesday, March 28 - 5:00p Varsity Baseball      
 @ Abilene Christian HS 

 5:30p - JH Flag Football @ Keene Adventist 

Friday, March 31 - 4:30p Varsity Baseball      
 vs. Abilene Christian HS (Home) 

Saturday, April 1 - 8:00a CSAF JH District     

 Track Meet 

Saturday, April 1 - 12:30p CCA Golf Tournament -                 

 Harbor Lakes Golf Club 

Home games in blue.                                                         
Check for updates on the                                              

Athletic Calendar on the website 
here. 
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Athletic News: 

Calling all golf enthusiasts -                                

amateur or not!  We are looking for 

Teams of 4 or Single Players.                        

Follow the link to sign up for the                                        

CCA Golf Tournament. 

 

Lunch/Food 

Deliveries 
All lunch deliveries need 

to be in the front office 

by: 

11:15am Preschool/

Elementary 

12:15pm Secondary 

 

 Board Member Spotlight: Nicole Jennings 

Nicole and her husband Kelly 

were both born and raised in 

Texas, have resided in Granbury 

since 2004, and are members of 

Stonewater Church.                          

Nicole works at Cook Children’s 

Medical center as Physician                

Assistant with the neurosurgery team.                                

Their daughter Vivian has attended CCA since                  

entering the Pre-School program in 2019 and their 

son Drew joined CCA as a 6th grader in 2022.                       

Nicole has seen the positive effects CCA has had on 

her own family. She believes in and supports the 

Christ- Centered education CCA provides with the 

vision of helping our children grow and thrive                 

spiritually, socially and academically.  

Please participate in the Parent Experience 

Survey sent to your email on file! This helps 

us meet the needs of your student as we 

partner together for their education.                            

If you did not receive it please                           

contact the front office. 

Due  
March 31 

The last lunch order of this school year will close on  

March 30 at midnight. This includes two weeks in May 

and all of April. We are sorry for the inconvenience 

but we can no longer take late orders. Thank you for 

participating in the lunch out program! 

PTF Meeting 

Monday,  

March 27 

@5:30pm 

All parents, guest, and    

visitors must only use the 

parking spaces in front of 

the preschool on the row 

closest to the school.       

All other spaces are           

designated for students, 

staff & faculty. 

VISITOR 
PARKING 

https://ccagranbury.com/athletics-schedule/
https://ccagranbury.com/events/golf-tournament/

